
 
 
 

Information accordance with Chulalongkorn University Announcement on  
Final List of Admitted Students to  

the Bachelor of Business Administration International Program 
Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy 

for the Academic Year 2022 (Early Admission) “BBA NextGen Admission” 
 

 
The selection process for the admission to the Bachelor of Business Administration International 
Program, Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy for the Academic Year 2022 (Early Admission) 
“BBA NextGen Admission” has been completed which selected applicants have successfully 
performed an online confirmation through the TCAS65 system and paid for the confirmation fee 
within February 14th, 2022. 
 
Chulalongkorn University would like to announce 6 admitted students to the Bachelor of Business 
Administration International Program, Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy for the Academic 
Year 2022 (Early Admission) “BBA NextGen Admission” (as per Appendix).  
 
 

Announced on February 17, 2022 
 
 

 Professor Bundhit Eua-arporn, Ph.D.                   
                   President 
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Appendix 

Final Admitted Students to 
the Bachelor of Business Administration International Program 

for the Academic Year 2022 (Early Admission) “BBA NextGen Admission” 
 

 
                         No.      Appl. No.      Title   First Name      Last Name 
 

1 BBA2022-0174 Mr. Charoen Wachakorn 

2 BBA2022-0269 Miss Teema Rattanasirimaneewate 

3 BBA2022-0486 Miss Sasiphimol Valaphon 

4 BBA2022-0552 Miss Chayada Kajohnchalearmsak 

5 BBA2022-0566 Miss Nattaya Chantaathipong 

6 BBA2022-0618 Mr. Kanuth Supthavichaikul 

 


